
Podgorica, 21 Jun 2007

APPOINTMENT OF THE MEMBERS OF THE MANAGING BOARD OF RTCG 
MUST BE CONDUCTED IN ACCORDANCE WITH CLEAR CRITERIA

Centre  for  Civic  Education  (CCE)  believes  that  the  RTCG  Council  must,  before 
appointing the new RTCG Managing Board, inform the public about the criteria 
determining their choice in this important decision. 

Seen that some of the current members of the Radio Television Montenegro (RTCG) MB 
are among the candidates, discussion on the new appointments should be preceded by a 
debate and conclusions by the RTCG Council on the outcomes of the previous four-year 
term of the current managing board. 

As the public still lacks information about the financial proceedings of RTCG in the last 
four years, it would be in the interest of the Council, the MB, and the entire public, to 
make the work of RTCG transparent and to explain some of the controversial points: 
renting of the satellite link, for instance, in which the public deserves to have an insight 
into complete documentation. The Managing Board should also explain how the Public 
Procurement Law is applied in the work of RTCG.

RTM Management Board has a duty to inform the public of all the concrete steps taken in 
the last term in order to maintain subscriptions as the main source of RTCG financing. 

CCE reminds that each appointment to the Managing Board requires the support of 6 to 
11 members of the RTCG Council, and that this Council has been working for two years 
now without a single member from the largest segment of the NGO sector. 


